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Conservation Area Advisory Committee

Advisory Committee

Application ref 2019/4684/P

Address 189-191 Camden High Street  London  NW1 7BP

Planning Officer Leela Muthoora

Comments by 03 Nov 2019

Proposal External alterations to ground floor, including replacement
doors, windows, Automatic Teller Machines (ATMs) and
associated works to bank (Class A2).

Objection Yes

Observations The continuous internally illuminated sign running along the
string course is not acceptable as it will have a detrimental
impact on the appearance of the building and will not
preserve the character of the Conservation Area at this very
important and busy junction. We object strongly to this
particular aspect of the proposal and any other proposed
internally illuminated signage on this prominent and
important building. Note that the committee does not object
however to the loss of a single stall riser either side of the
main entrance doors as this will allow for better visibility of
the interior and hopefully enhance viability. We do have
concerns that there may be interesting architectural details
within the interior which will be lost if half of the first floor is
removed  but if there are none remaining then providing a
double height space is not something that the committee
would be adverse to as proposed.
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Data Protection

No personal information you have given us will be passed on to third parties for commercial purposes.
The Council's policy is that all information will be shared among officers and other agencies where the
legal framework allows it, if this will help to improve the service you receive and to develop other
services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged within the Council, you can
request that this does not happen.


